
    South Grafton Public School 

UNIFORM POLICY 2024 

 
South Grafton Public School prides itself on a high level of presentation supported by 
an outstanding uniform. 
 

All students are expected to abide by our School Uniform requirements. 
 

Uniforms listed below can be worn throughout the week. Girls have the option to wear 
shorts or pants. 
 
Unisex uniform requirements: 

Blue checked dress, navy socks or navy tights and black shoes. 
School navy polo, school unisex navy sport shorts, navy socks and black shoes. 
School navy polo, unisex grey shorts, navy socks and black shoes. 

 
Unisex option for the cooler months may be worn with the above requirements: 

School navy tracksuit pant, school embroidered jacket, school zip fleece jumper 
or school v neck jumper. 
 
School bucket hat must be worn everyday – no hat no play Sun Safe Policy. 
 

All school uniforms are available from our Uniform Shop at the Primary Campus between 
8.30am-3.15pm daily. We offer this service so our community can purchase the correct 
uniform at a reasonable cost. We also provide a clothing pool where our second hand 
uniform items can be purchased for a small donation. Please contact the school if you 
need any support with uniforms. 
 
South Grafton Public School ethos is PRIDE and students who are chosen to represent 
our school are expected to wear our formal uniform on occasions such as - Leadership, 
Eisteddfods, and Anzac Day Marches etc. Girls also have the option of wearing the 
unisex grey shorts with the navy school polo on formal occasions. 
 
This uniform is listed below: 

Blue checked dress, navy socks and black shoes. 
Navy school polo, unisex grey shorts, navy socks and black shoes. 
 

The school provides blazers to be worn by students on representative occasions. 
The school also supplies sporting uniforms for all teams and dance uniforms for all 
dance groups. 


